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FROM: RITA M,

Dear Mr. Judah Gribetz:

1 believe that the amount of $1.25 billion from Swiss fund should be returned
directly to the former Holocaust prisoners.

You should not compare the Holocaust prisoners’ experience to the experience of
those who were evacuated.

I am confident you will make a fair decision.
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